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NOTICE TO ALL ROUNDWOOD SUPPLIERS: 
 

  Please be advised, effective Midnight, July 31, 2023 AV 
Nackawic will not accept any further deliveries of cut to length 
round wood less than 10 feet (3m). Only random length wood 
cut to AVG spec will be accepted. 
 
   This applies to all suppliers until further notice including 
gate-wood and Direct contracts.  
 
   Loads of short (C.T.L.) wood arriving after this time will not 
be accepted. 
    
  Any questions regarding this matter, Feel free to contact 
me at 470-9378. 
 
Regards: 
Joe Simpson 
Fiber Procurement Manager 
AV Group New Brunswick Inc.   
 
     


